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Indiana Commissioners were invited to Washington D.C.
for the White House Briefing on October 25. 
  

Commissioners attended the briefing in the Eisenhower Executive Office Building (EEOB) along
with a White House Tour.
Barnes & Thornburg LLP hosted a reception after the White House conference for the county
commissioners at their office in Washington D.C.

  

   

  

 Vice President Mike Pence greets Indiana County Commissioners visiting Washington DC
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